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ADDENDUM 

Subject: Processing FY 2008-2009 General Wage 
Adjustments, Annualized General Wage 
Adjustments, and Other Compensation for 
Certain Nomepresented Employees 

The purpose of this addendum is to inform appointing authorities that the 2.0% General Wage 
Adjustment (GWA) effective June 7, 2009, that was described in the original bulletin, was 
deleted from the Compensation Plan at the May 27, 2009 meeting of the Joint Committee on 
Employment Relations, with the exception of the increase for elected District Attorneys under 
Section B, 2.04. Add-on and pay schedule adjustments related to the OW A were also deleted. 

Additional FY 2008-2009 changes made to the Compensation Plan as a result of the meeting 
will be described in another bulletin. 

Questions regarding this addendum may be directed to Paul Ostrowski by e-mail at 
Paul.Ostrowski@wisconsin.gov or by phone at (608) 267-0343. 

James A. Pankratz, Administrator 
Division of Compensation and Labor Relations 


